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Puxico Rural Fire Fees Due March 1, 2019

Puxico, Missouri - The 2019 rural fire fees for the Puxico Rural Fire District are due by
March 1, 2019.

Anyone who wishes to pay these dues may either mail them to Puxico City Hall, P.O. Box
441, Puxico, MO 63960 or come by city hall and pay the fees.

The Puxico Fire Department has mailed out information concerning these fees to all
residents on Puxico rural mail routes.

If you live in either Dudley or Bloomfield rural route, but are still in the Puxico Fire
District you can call (573) 222-3162 for information concerning the fee rates.

These rates are the same as last year and did not increase.
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